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Dear Queen’s Leaver,  
We are one body, one community and we all share one address … 
Because of this the Post Office does not offer its usual redirection service.  Here at Queen’s however, we are able to offer a re-direction service to you.  The redirection service is offered to all Leavers.  
For the sum of £20 all your mail can be re-directed to your new address, from the date you leave Queen’s up until the end of Term 1 (December 11th, 2018).  This allows you approximately 3 months to ensure that you have contacted all of your service providers to update them with your new postal address.  From the start of Term 2, any mail received at Queen’s that is addressed to you will be ‘returned to sender’.
If you choose not to participate in this scheme, any post received at Queen’s addressed to you will be ‘returned to sender’.
If you wish to participate in this scheme, please fill in the following slip and return it to Hospitality.  You will also need to make the £20 payment.  Payment can be made in any of the following ways;

Cheque (enclosed): 
Payable to:
‘The Queen’s Foundation’ 
Debit/Credit Card (in person):
Or by phone to: 
0121 452 2670

Bank Transfers can be made to: 
Bank: 
The Bank of Scotland


Account Name: 
The Queen’s Foundation


Account Number: 
00639008


Sort Code: 
12-05-65

Reference:
Post Redirection
We trust this makes your move a little easier for you.
Best wishes,
Hospitality
(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PLEASE ENSURE THAT THE FORWARDING ADDRESS YOU PROVIDE IS ACCURATE
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